Memo

To: Diarmuid Collins, Senior Administrative Officer, PCI Unit

From: Des Johnson, Director of Planning

Date: 26th June 2014

Re: PCI0001

North-South 400kV Electricity Interconnector

I refer to your memorandum dated 5th June 2014.

I attach a report and recommendation prepared by Philip Green, Assistant Director of Planning dated 26th June 2014 which addresses the issue of acknowledgement of the project constituting that section of the North-South Interconnector project falling within the Irish State. It considers the notification documentation submitted by Eirgrid on 3rd June and recommends acknowledgement from a technical point of view.

Having regard to Mr. Green's report and recommendation please prepare and submit a PCI Unit recommendation for the PCI Board on the issue of acknowledgement of Eirgrid's notification letter.